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Please follow us on Instagram, Class Dojo & Facebook to see the 
latest updates or visit our website.

Traducción en español que se encuentra en dorothyhall.yuma.org.


	 JANUARY 2024

Dorothy Hall Elementary School

5777 E. 45th Place 	 	 	 	 928-502-8300 	 	        dorothyhall.yuma.org


School News: Welcome back Innovators! Happy 
New Year! We are so excited to welcome back our 
amazing students with our Tunnel of Hope. We are 
thrilled to celebrate their ongoing efforts to reach 
their goals and dreams. A copy of the Treasure 
Hunter pledge is shown to the right. All staff at 
Dorothy Hall Elementary commit to this pledge. We 
want our students to know that they are surrounded 
every day by Treasure Hunters that believe they are 
capable of success. No Exceptions!


21st Century classes resume on January 16th. If you 
have any questions about your child’s enrollment in 
21st Century please reach out to Mrs. Durdovic, 
e d u r d o v i c @ y u m a o r M s . C o c h r a n , 
ncochran@yuma.org. Class pictures are on 
Wednesday, January 17th throughout the school day. 
Please make sure your child is there because we do 
not have retake opportunities. More information will 
be sent home that week.


Please join us for a fun, family night on January 
18th, 5:30-7:00 p.m. Dorothy Hall PTO is hosting our 
annual Winter Festival. There will be food, fun and 
a special surprise for the students. We hope to see 
you there.


REMINDER: Please help keep our students safe and 
drive with caution and care around our school. The 
official school zone has been submitted to the city 
for approval. Please reduce your speed to 15 MPH.


http://dorothyhall.yuma.org


January 
Events


January 8th: 
Welcome Back Tunnel 
of Hope 9:15 a.m.

January 10th: PTO 
Meeting 6:00 p.m.

January 11th: Report 

Cards sent home

January 15th: No School-MLK Jr. Day

January 16th: 21st Century program 2nd 
semester classes & STUCO begin

January 17th: Class Pictures

January 18th: Winter Festival Family Event 
(Sponsored by Dorothy Hall PTO)

January 26th: 100th Day of School






The next PTO meeting is scheduled for 
January 10th @ 6:00 p.m. in the Multi-
Purpose Room.


All parents are encouraged to join the PTO 
and attend the meetings. Please contact the 
PTO at dorothyhallpto@gmail.com if you 

have any questions.
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Congratulations 

Heroes of the Month for 


December

Sloan Knorra


Zoie Thompson

Katherine Rodriguez


Celia Durazo

Leah Alcaraz


Santiago Olvera de Anda

Cienna Wong

Bonnie Burke


Valentina Gronbach

Arcemio Ibarra

Urijah Correa


Emma Rodriguez

Aliah Piceno


Santiago Cortez

Nyah Olague


Noah Simpson

Yitzelle Flores


Isabella Davenport

Keyra Ramirez


Kyleigh Rico

Dante Bobbio

Mya Harris


We are so proud of all of you!

  H-Helpful

  E-Engaged

  R-Respectful

  O-Ownership


Thank you for displaying the character 
trait of Empathy! 


Join the PTO

mailto:dorothyhallpto@gmail.com

